
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
File Ref: 1414381 

28 May 2020 

 

Ms Pam Bains 
Group Executive Network 
Aurizon Network Pty Ltd 
GPO Box 456 
Brisbane  Qld  4001  

 
 
Dear Ms Bains 

Aurizon Network's 2019–20 adjustment charges submission 

On 27 May 2020, the Queensland Competition Authority approved Aurizon Network's proposed 2019–20 

adjustment charges application (totalling $19.4 million), seeking to return to, or recover from, access holders the 

difference between actual access charges paid and final access charges approved by the QCA through the 

Consolidation draft amending access undertaking (the Consolidation DAAU). 

We will publish your submission and this letter on the QCA website for stakeholders' information. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Charles Millsteed 
Chief Executive Officer 

 


